
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alexander Cocker [mailto   
Sent: 10 May 2018 21:47 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I am writing to object to the closure of this important route between Hythe and 
Sandgate. 
 
The proposed closure will cause more traffic along Seabrook Road which is 
residential road. 
 
It will cause Slower journeys as the road is a 40 mph zone. 
 
The stopping up of the road will seriously effect access to the promenade which is a 
popular destination for tourism in Hythe. 
 
The local council have recently spent a large amount of money to create a metered 
parking zone and stopping up the road will result in a loss of revenue 
 
The purpose of the stopping up of the road is to facilitate the development of the 
area for housing and leisure. This is a current planning application and this stopping 
up should be considered together with the whole scheme 
 
Alexander Cocker 

 
 

 




